
This week in BCS we celebrate our diversity during Yellow Flag Week.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Yellow Flag News - Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th so far....... 

 

 

• Meet our Yellow Flag Diversity Committee 



 
 

 

 

• Yellow Flag 'Diversity Tree' 

• The Yellow Flag Committee have been very busy! The Diversity Tree is made up of 

coloured hands from BCS students across all year groups. Members of the Yellow Flag 

Committee wrote about 'Inspirational People' from their countries. 



 
 

 

 

• Every morning members of our Yellow Flag Committee will make an announcement 

representing their language, country, ethnicity, culture, background or their personal 

journey that lead them to BCS.  On Monday Ksenija from 6th year started the week off by 

explaining to all students what Yellow Flag is. On Tuesday, Fatima from 1st year began 

the morning by telling us a little about where she is from and the lovely Easter tradition 

her family celebrates over Easter. She ended her announcement with a beautiful qoute - 

“Diversity is being asked to the party, Inclusion is being asked to dance” 



 

 



 

• The television at Tina's office will be running all week with a  PowerPoint with 

information about the Yellow Flag, profiles about our committee members. Students 

will be making us all aware of inspirational heroes from their countries.  



•  
 

• On every classroom door in the school there is a poster on the front and back of the 

door. Each poster will say "hello" and " goodbye" in a language representing our 

students.  



 

 

  

 


